OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 27 2012

To the Members of the California State Senate:
[ am returning Senate Bill 1154 without my signature.

Providing on-line instructional materials and coursework to pupils in California is an
educational goal that I very much share.

This bill, however, does not accomplish that goal. Instead, it puts unrealistic requirements
on California’s businesses that will lead to increased costs of instructional materials.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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